Craddock House NH Naas, Co.Kildare

05/11/2020

Dear Students,

Just a short thank you that I hope your teacher will read out to you, all the residents were delighted with the letters you sent and interested to see what you do with your time.

Life here in the nursing home has changed so much since the beginning of the pandemic at the start we spent our days and nights in our room but now we can come to the drawing room and our activities have started back of course we miss seeing our families in person but avail of what's app video calls a lot and now we can have window visits which are a great help

A little bit of advice if we may pass onto you, keep learning not just only in school but everywhere, the world is full of new things to learn everyday keep you mind open and knowledge will become your power.

Stay safe and keep was hing those hands

Residents of Craddock House Nursing Home.